
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

              

Circular No. BPS/24-25/44       APPLICABLE FOR CLASS IX                      Date: 24.10.2024 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO POLICE STATION FOR COMMEMORATION WEEK 
 

Dear Parent, 

Banasthali Public School is dedicated to the holistic development of students via Experiential learning. It’s 

a matter of pride to share that few students of class IX have been invited to be the part of  

the ongoing ‘Police Commemoration Week 2024’ organised by West Delhi Police. On 28th October, 

2024 (Monday), the students will get the opportunity to visit the Vikas Puri Police Station under “KNOW 

YOUR POLICE” event during usual school timings only.  

This initiative aims to foster a deeper understanding of the roles and responsibilities of law enforcement 

officers, as well as to instil a sense of civic responsibility and community service among the students.  

 

Kindly Note: 

 Students are required to come in the complete School Uniform Track Suit. 

 It is mandatory to wear School ID card, without which the student will not be allowed to visit.  

 PARENTS MUST ENSURE THAT THEIR WARDS ARE NOT CARRYING ANY 

OBJECTIONABLE, EXPENSIVE, ELECTRONIC ITEM(S) like Mobile / Cameras / Smart 

Watches etc. IN CASE FOUND, THE ITEM WILL BE CONFISCATED IMMEDIATELY 

AND SHALL NOT BE RETURNED ON ANY PRETEXT. 

 

Principal 

 


